From: Elizabeth Jones

To: Trisha Linebarger
Subject: FW: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)
Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:49:32 AM

From: sunset@sunset.texas.govOn Behalf OfTexas Sunset Commission

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:31:20 AM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: Sunset Advisory Commission

Subject: Public Input Form for Agencies Under Review (Public/After Publication)

Agency: TEXAS DEPARTMENT LICENSING AND REGULATION

First Name: Gloria

Last Name: Greene

Title: Cosmetology Instructor

Organization you are affiliated with: Houston community College

Email: gloria.geene@hccs.edu

City: Houston

State: Texas

Your Comments About the Staff Report, Including Recommendations Supported or

Opposed:

It is an injustice to remove the standard law that has insured positive training and guidance for our profession. All
professions that require license must meet a standard ruling and law to insure that the leaders are proficient in the
training of a skilled profession.

The removal of required licenses in this profession (cosmetology) MUST be eliminated to insure the superior job
that we are providing to our students.

As far as the combination of the two professions (cosmetology and barbering) | say NO-NO. Why is your
department trying to WARP our profession? This is an injustice toward all that we have been educated and worked
toward...

Any Alternative or New Recommendations on This Agency:

Leave our programs alone. We all stand together in teaching our students the professionalism that is required in
cosmetology and barbering.

I am sick and tired of Texas Dept. of Licensing, changing our positive structure in the Cosmetology Education.

My Comment Will Be Made Public: | agree


mailto:/O=CAPITOL/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=57041E9B884443B797B756148E4F72D5-ELIZABETH JONES
mailto:Trisha.Linebarger@sunset.texas.gov

